PO BOYS BASS CLUB OF LAKE WALES
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DECEMBER 2018 RESULTS – WEST LAKE TOHO
10 DID & 9 DIDN’T!
Almost half of our club didn’t catch a limit this time.  Needless to say, it wasn’t a great day!
Lonnie & Dave Simonds took First Place with 11.80 lbs, just winning by .10 lb over Second Place finishers Bubba & Brandon Scruggs, who brought in 11.70 lbs.  At least that was exciting, and made them both happy.
In a repeat performance, Jared Young & Dylan Casazza took Third Place with a total of 11.36 lbs, and were very close to winning it all themselves.  This young team has really been coming on! 
Big Bass went to Al Rafalaski & Justin Pelitier with a giant 5.14 pounder.  These guys only caught three fish to weigh in, but they caught the one that counted.

The big fish were scarce, as we didn’t even have a Second Place Big Bass this time.    

The weather is getting colder and more unpredictable, so please be safe.
Next tournament will be on the Winter Haven Chain on Jan 27th, 2019.   We will launch from the Old Lake Shipp Park.  We will be fishing from Safe Light until 2 p.m.  
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Don’t forget to visit our website, www.lakewalespoboys.com and give us your input.
Please take note of all the other events in the near future on our “Upcoming Tournament” page on our website. 
Our sponsors for 2018-2019 to date are:    
Subway Sandwich shops, Patton Tire, Bridgemasters, Grape Hammock, Bite Wave Outdoor Apparel, by E. P. Designs, Paye’s Trailer Sales, Action Signs, BG Products, McGuire Kia, ILE Yacht Club, Big Bass Bait & Tackle      

2018-19 Club Officers & Contact Info:
President  – Austin Spurlock

mobile (863) 241-8021
Secretary/Treasurer – Terry Nesbitt


(863)232-6897

Tournament Directors - 
Ron Hebert  (863)632-2059)
Paul Macchia (813)924-8016
Carl Carmichael (727)463-4802 
Call if you have any questions.                  
